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----- Original Message -----
From: Nathaniel Wright
To: undisclosed recipients:
Sent: Saturday, June 23, 2012 9:07 AM
Subject: June Update for the Wrights

Dear Praying Friends,
 

New Preaching Points
 

We have written a few times about one of our preaching points called Acwa
Ranch. They are doing very well. Their leader is a man called Oto, who has
proven to be faithful.  He is actively reaching the lost and discipling the new
believers in Acwa Ranch. He is currently in our Bible School.
 

Another man, Patrick, is also from the Acwa Ranch preaching point.  Patrick has
felt God leading him to be more involved in reaching his people, so Patrick has
been helping me during the week as we go to various preaching points. He has
also been instrumental in starting three other discipleship groups in other villages.
We are praying that these discipleship groups will become preaching points, and
eventually churches.
 

Men like these are the reason God brought us over to Uganda. Please pray that
God continues to give us more faithful men.
 

Old Church Tent
     Four years ago we were able to buy a new tent for our church in Gulu to meet
in. Well, the tent finally died a few weeks ago. Another terrible wind and rain storm
completely shredded the canvas on the roof. We are now using the grass thatch
shelter that was being used by the children's church for our Sunday services.
 

     We knew that the tent was on its last leg, but we were hoping for it to hold out
until we were able to put on the roof of our permanent church building. We are still
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trying to raise the funds needed to do that. We need $15,000 to build the roof, and
we currently have around $11,000 in the roof fund. Once we get the roof on, we
will be able to begin using the building immediately even without the doors and
windows.
 
 

New PO Box
   We now have a new post office box in Gulu. Evidently someone has been
tampering with our mail off and on over the last couple of years. Our old PO Box is
easily accessible to the general public. You can easily enter inside the post office
and have access to the 'open end' of our old box. This new number makes that a
little more difficult.
   Also, please be aware of any money scams that might come your way. One of
our supporting churches has already received a letter asking the church to send
the support directly to our PO box. Thankfully, the pastor called BIMI and
confirmed that the letter was a scam. Our policy has always been to send support
to BIMI only.
 

From now on, please send any mail, birthday cards, care packages, etc., to this
NEW Box number:
 

Nate Wright
PO Box 373
Gulu, Uganda
East Africa
 

Prayer Requests:
 

- Oto and Patrick. They need prayer for their walk with God to continue to be
strong.
 

- New Roof
 

 

Thanks for your prayers,
 

Nate, Sara, Andrew, Joseph, Susanna, Caleb, and Daniel Wright!


